COROWA 2003
With grandson’s, Luke, Ishwar, and their cousin Matthew Ledwidge I set off on Thursday and we arrived at Corowa about 1330 hours. After setting up camp we relaxed and began talking to various other enthusiasts which for me is an important part of the doings at Corowa. Because of my leg problems, I stayed around camp and enjoyed the many members who dropped by throughout our stay. Toilet visits were managed by Ishwar throwing me to the facilities.

I was surprised at the number of Studebakers nearly all of which were in pristine condition, many in the livery of their employers, Fire Brigades etc. All in all there were about 30 Studebakers among a total of our 100 ex-military vehicles.

The weather was perfect and Saturday’s vehicle line up at Rutherglen was most impressive. We traveled up in my Ford 15cwt soft top utility. As usual, the time passed all too quickly and we left on Sunday morning and had an uneventful run home.
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